Seniors: If you would like to be a part of planning the program for the slate of speakers at Graduation, please attend a BRIEF meeting in room 125, Thursday April 11th after school or see Ms. Marinucci or Mr. Johns for information.

ATTENTION SENIORS: GREAT NEWS! POST PROM TICKET price has been lowered and is NOW \$25.

Post Prom invitations were distributed to seniors in their English class last week. Invitations were mailed to full day CTC students. If you are a senior and you did not receive your invitation, please see Mrs. Loke in the main office.

The PAWS club is collecting soda tabs! If you have tabs from soda or soup cans please put them in the containers located in guidance, the office, and the library. These tabs will benefit the Susquehanna Service Dogs to help them train dogs to change the lives of people with disabilities.

K. Hoffer

The PAWS club is also selling flower bulbs, including plants from lilies and bleeding hearts to tomatoes and strawberries! Please ask Miss Sergovic, Mrs. Hoffer, or a PAWS club member if you would like to purchase flower bulbs. The flower bulbs will arrive around May 3rd, so it is a perfect gift for Mother's day. All proceeds will be donated to a variety of animal shelters!

K. Hoffer

Students Against Starvation is holding a can drive April 8-19. Please help us collect canned foods for our local shelters and food banks. Bring in your donations to your first period class. The first period class with the most cans by 4/19 will win gift cards to Sweet Frog. Thank you for your help!

Attention Junior NHS Members: Please see Mrs. Myers in Room 216 for important paperwork.

J. Myers

Attention Key Club Members: Board member applications are now available. If you weren't at last Friday's meeting, you can pick up an application in Mr. Aiello's room. All applications are due to Mr. Aiello by the end of the day on Tuesday, April 16.

D. Aiello

ALL FOOTBALL PLAYERS: Reminder that your Streakstakes Raffle tickets are due to Coach Evans or Mrs. Ridley in the main office no later than Monday, April 15th.

M. Evans

Any senior students who are volunteer firefighters, please give your name to Mrs. Ridley in the main office no later than Friday, April 12th to be considered for the Larry Singleton volunteer Firefighter Memorial Scholarship.

Scholarship for Seniors - The Manheim Township Education Association Scholarship is a \$8,000 grant paid in four annual installments to a student enrolled in an approved program of teacher education. Interested students may print out an application from Naviance. The application deadline is Monday, April 15, 2013.

D. Reynolds

For those of you that signed the peace pledge, wear your white ribbons tomorrow to help **Student Awareness** promote a peaceful school tomorrow! If you haven't stopped by to sign the pledge and get your free white ribbon, do so tomorrow and show your support!

Student Awareness

Boy's open gym Basketball will be held April 15,17,22,24 and 29, 7:30-9:00 p.m. at the arena.

D. Relin

TODAY'S SPORTS

SPORT	VS	A/H	SITE	GAME TIME	E.D.	BUS TIME
Base	Cedar Crest	Α	HS	4:15	2:05	2:20
Soft	Cedar Crest	Н	HS-Fields N&M	4:15		
Glax	Ephrata	Α	MS	5:30		4:15